
bus issue

Gentlemen:

Whereas all department directors are protected and hidden on your web page I come to you with this issue.

I know state law requires a vehicle impeding traffic to pull over and let traffic pass. This would automatically apply to school buses as well unless
of course I'm unaware of a law that exempts them. I would strongly suggest you re-inform your drivers once again of the requirements of this
law. They haven't driven in 18 months so I'm sure they all have to be retrained from step one once again.

Let's get to the issue; 3 January 2022, 4:33pm, Bethel Burley Rd. SKSD bus heading north (no reason for a bus from any other district to be
here). I counted and I was the 16th vehicle in line with 4 more behind me. The bus must have been dropping elementary students because high
school students are normally exiting the high school for the day at 11:30 or 12:00 am. 


4 January 2022, 10:30am SKSD bus with more than 5 cars behind again impeding traffic and this time more than 5 cars in both directions. It
would appear to be too early to be dropping off students so they must have been picking up elementary students for BG because they were
heading south. 


From past reporting I assume the district will state they had no bus in these areas on or around these times referenced. Just know that it is a
stroke of luck because I forgot to put my dash cam in the truck on 3 January 2022.

Larry Mann


Larry Mann <mannlarry95@gmail.com>
Tue 1/4/2022 11:24 AM

To:Berg, John <berg@skschools.org>; Daily, Jeff <daily@skschools.org>;


